
Dear Families, 

St. John Neumann Church in Califon, N.J. hosts a supplemental food 
pantry for those families struggling with food insecurity. We feel that 
you as a school nurse may be able to reach out to those families in your 
care that may need extra assistance beyond what the state provides, 
especially with the coming summer months when their child wonÕt be 
receiving lunches at school.  Our food pantry is confidential and is open 
upon appointment only. The person(s) in need is to call the St. JohnÕs 
Social Concerns phone which is manned by the woman in our parish in 
charge of the food pantry, Susie. That number is 862-217-7457. Please 
feel free to share it with any family you know who could benefit from 
our supplemental food pantry. 

Thank you, 

Social Concerns Committee 

St. John Neumann 

398 County Road 513 

Califon, NJ  07830 


